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Funky Friyay Club 

Thank you to everyone that joined in our first Friyay 

Club last week! Please, please remember to pay subs on 

Parentpay to help us pay for all the crafts and fundraise.  

 

This week’s club will be badge making, in addition to re-

freshments and the start of our Friyay lotto draw. Next 

week we’ll be making puppets!  

 



 


